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Dear Planning Commission,

I've attached a letter in regards to Planning Commission oversight on the proposed project at
634 Palomar Drive. I am not able to attend the meeting on June 21, so please consider this
letter as input from a near neighbor on the hill, across the street from the proposed project. 

Sincerely,
John Triska
196 S Palomar Dr.
Palomar Park, CA 94062
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